

## **UPCOMING DATES**

February 10
In Person Parent/Teacher
Conferences
4-7:30pm
PTA Event: Mathnasium
Virtual Math Night
6:15-7:15pm

February 14 No School

February 15
Virtual Parent/Teacher
Conferences
4-7:30pm
PTA Meeting on Zoom
7:30pm

February 16 Monday Schedule

February 18 Winter Walk to School Day

February 19 Community Closet Collection @ Longfellow

> February 25 Sweet Treat Morning

> > TBD Family Hiking



## PRINCIPAL'S LETTER FEBRUARY 2022

Dear Roosevelt Families,

It has been a great first month of the new year at Roosevelt! I want to thank you all for your continued support, patience and help during another unique school year.

Historically, Roosevelt's PTA has organized several events for February "Take Your Family to School Month". This year looks a bit different but our PTA has been working hard to create fun and safe community events for Roosevelt families. MathNight@Home had a great response and space filled quickly. If you didn't get a spot, not to worry, you will soon be hearing about other exciting opportunities. Be on the look out for more information on these upcoming events: Winter Walk to School, The Community Closet Collection, Sweet Treat Morning and Family Hiking. We hope to see you at one or all of these activities! THANK YOU to our PTA and volunteers for your time and effort in planning an enjoyable month of events to promote those important family connections.

Registration for resident Junior and Senior Kindergarten for the 2022-2023 school year is open. If you have an incoming student, **that is new to Roosevelt**, plan to complete registration forms online via Infinite Campus to enroll your child. Additional information can be found on the <u>district website</u>. Keep in mind, <u>A child must be four (4) on or before September 1st, 2022 to register for Junior Kindergarten and five (5) on or before September 1st, 2022 to register for <u>Senior Kindergten</u>. Please pass this information along to friends or neighbors residing in Roosevelt's attendance area.</u>

As you are aware, February conferences will be scheduled on a teacher or parent request basis both in-person and virtually. Information was emailed from your classroom teacher to sign up for a conference through *Sign UP Genius*. As always, should you have questions or concerns, please let us know.

Visual Image Photography (VIP) online yearbook ordering is now open. The cost of the 2021-2022 yearbook is \$11. If you wish to purchase a Roosevelt Elementary Yearbook, follow this link:

Roosevelt Elementary Yearbook by the April 1, 2022 deadline.

As the seasons change and you start to pack up gently used warm (waterproof) gloves and mittens that will not fit your students next winter, please keep us in mind as there is a great need for these items. The office will gladly accept any donations.

Remember to update any information in Infinite Campus for your child that may have changed (telephone numbers, email or mailing address). It is imperative that the school office has current information in the event that parents/guardians need to be contacted in case of emergency.

Be well,

Mark D. Supa

Mark D. Supa, Principal

\*\*Follow us on Twitter and Instagram @tosaroosevelt.